e i

Have you received a letter or a cold-call
concerning energy efficiency
improvements?

« Shropshire Council are aware that residents have been
receiving unsolicited letters, phone calls or visits offering 'free’

energy efficiency improvements.

These contractors are not affiliated to the council or Keep
Shropshire Warm.

Offers of work are speculative, the measures suggested to you
might not always be suitable for your home.

Residents should always consider improving their insulation
before installing low carbon heating.

Residents are under no obligation to accept works.

SUSTAINABLE WARMTH SHROPSHIRE is the only Council
lead energy efficiency scheme — for more information visit

www.shropshire.gov.uk/sws &

Keep Shropshire



